
From: Susan Cokyll 
Sent: 23 June 2021 11:59 
To: 
Subject: Re: Dangerous trees in NW1 0XB 

 

 

Re Planning Application 2021/2926/T 

 

I apologise for emailing you again, but a planning application for dealing with the 

dangerous/inappropriate trees in Elm Village has been lodged, and despite trying numerous 

times, I’m unable to access any kind of form on which to post comments.  Hence this email. 

 

I would like it to be recorded that I support this proposal one hundred per cent.  As I told you 

in my previous emails, many of the tress in Elm Village are both dangerous and unsuitable, 

and should be removed as soon as possible, and certainly before they cause any damage to 

people or properties. 

 

My particular concerns are with the two trees identified as T11 (a silver birch), and T12 (a 

Norway Maple).  The silver birch is to be removed and replaced by a fruit tree, and the 

proposal for the Norway Maple is that its crown is reduced by 2 to 3 metres.  Ideally, the 

Norway Maple should also be removed and replaced with an appropriate tree, but failing this, 

the height should be reduced dramatically, and by far more than 3 metres. 

 

I do hope my comments will be logged officially, and thank you for your help. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Susan Cokyll 

Susan Cokyll  

47 Rossendale Way  

NW1 0XB  

 


